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14 Health 
Suicides in 2020 
 

Fewer than 1000 suicides in 2020 – long-term trend shows 
continued decline 
 
In 2020, the total number of suicides continued to decrease. Since the peak in the period 1980-1985, 
the numbers have steadily declined and in 2020, with a total of 972 cases, they fell below the 
thousand mark for the first time since 1964. Among women under 25, slightly more cases were 
counted than in the previous year, whereas among young men the numbers remained constant. 
These are some of the findings from a new special evaluation of the Cause of death statistics of the 
Federal Statistical Office (FSO). 
 
 
 
 
 
You can find the complete text of the press release in German, French or Italian: 
 
For German see: www.bfs.admin.ch/news/de/2022-0732 
 
For French see: www.bfs.admin.ch/news/fr/2022-0732 
 
For Italian see: www.bfs.admin.ch/news/it/2022-0732 
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